
Via email to FSLCON@doh.wa.gov 

November 29, 2021 

Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 

Washington State Department of Health 
Health Facilities and Certificate of Need 

111 Israel Rd., SE 
Tumwater, WA 98501 

Dear Mr. Hernandez, 

WENATCHEE 

HOSPICE, LLC 

This letter of intent is submitted on behalf of Wenatchee Hospice, LLC dba Advanced 

Hospice Northwest of Wenatchee who, in accordance with WAC 246-310-080, intends 
to operate a Medicare certified and Medicaid eligible Hospice agency to serve 

residents of Chelan County. 

1. Description of proposed service: Wenatchee Hospice Holdings LLC, through

Wenatchee Hospice LLC dba Advanced Hospice Northwest of Wenatchee

requests approval for a certificate of need to operate a Hospice Agency in
Chelan County.

2. Estimated cost of the project: There will be no capital costs for this
proposed project.

3. Identification of the service area: Wenatchee Hospice LLC dba Advanced
Hospice Northwest of Wenatchee will provide services in Chelan County.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. My direct 
line is 480-710-7323, email is matt@advhh.com, and address below. 

Respectfully, 

Wenatchee Hospice Holdings LLC 

By: Matt Ham, COO 
Stride Health Care LLC, its Manager 

285 TECHNOLOGY CENTER WAY STE 108 WENATCHEE, WA 98801 (509)-663-9585 
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